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Submission: For the Blue Mountains to have a huge rate rise is deeply unfair. I am retired and living in the lower Blue 
Mountains and the only thing we get in our village is rubbish pickup. At well over $2500 a year currently this latest rate rise 
amounts to robbery. The BMCC can't manage  now and I am deadly against granting them a rate raise this 
time round. 
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